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The Tamilnadu Industrial Investment Corporation is relocating its branch 

office from Tambaram to Maraimalai Nagar, to serve the industries in the 

district of Kancheepuram and Chengalpattu better.  This enables the 

Corporation to effectively operate in close proximity to the entrepreneurs 

and provide them timely and adequate service.  

On 29.01.2020, Thiru. M.C.Sampath, Hon’ble Minister for Industries, 

Tamil Nadu, in the presence of  Thiru. N.Muruganandam IAS, Principal 

Secretary to Government (Industries Dept), inaugurated the Maraimalai 

Nagar Branch Office. On this auspicious occasion, the Hon’ble Minister 

released a new pamphlet explaining the schemes and subsidies offered by 

the Corporation. During the occasion, the Hon’ble Minister for Industries 

provided loan sanction orders worth Rs.12.94 Crores to MSME customers of 

TIIC. The Chairman, TIIC accepted applications to the tune of Rs. 18.73 

Crores submitted by MSME entrepreneurs during the ongoing Business 

Boost Campaign.  

On the occasion, the Hon’ble Minister also launched the redesigned 

website of the Corporation, which provides users with easy interface 

experience to know about the schemes / services offered by the Corporation 

and the incentives offered by the Government of Tamil Nadu.  

The Hon’ble Minister for Industries also participated in a lively 

interaction with industry association representatives and customers of TIIC. 
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